
Dear Mr. Tidwell, 
    I strongly urge you to rescind your proposal to eliminate senior and disabled discount 
camping fees on our national forests. Shame on you. 
    Also, you proposal to let concessionaires not comply with the existing FLREA 
regulations is illegal.   
    As a taxpayer of our National Forest System lands and waters, I strongly urge you to 
stop the privatization of OUR public lands. 
    On another note, to charge fees to enter our national forests is double taxation without 
representation and is immoral. 
  
    Urging you to keep our public lands PUBLIC! 
  
Kathy Richmond 
HC 67 Box 680 
Clayton, ID  83227 


